
Science Setu Webinars by NIPGR 

Milestones in Plant Genomics 

Press- Note 

Date: 28-04-2021, Friday 

Resource person: Dr. Debasis Chattopadhyay, Scientist VII, NIPGR 

 

The Department of Biotechnology, Government of India, has planned “Science Setu” as a virtual platform to 

connect research Institutes with undergraduate students. Under this, our college has been assigned to 

National Institute of Plant Genome Research (NIPGR), New Delhi. NIPGR is an autonomous institution 

aided by the Department of Biotechnology. Research at NIPGR focuses on functional, structural, 

evolutionary and applied genomics of plants, including crop plants. Through the Science Setu program, our 

students and faculty virtually connect with NIPGR, New Delhi and got to know about the multifarious kinds 

of plant based research. It is a unique opportunity for science students at undergraduate and postgraduate 

level to get an exposure to high-level research.  

Dr. Pinky Aggarwal, Scientist, NIPGR gave welcome note on this event. Resource person: Dr. 

DebasisChattopadhyay,Scientist VII, NIPGR started his lecture by enlightening our knowledge on the 

concept of genomics. He discussed about the evolution of life and the process of DNA sequencing.He told 

about the chemistry of DNA sequencing. He stressed on the Sanger’s chain termination method for DNA 

sequencing. He focused on the genome sequencing of various plants. He discussed about the concept of 

separation of reaction products and detection of LASER. He also discussed about 2nd Generation DNA 

sequencing(Short Read Technology). He also talked about the evolution of plant species by genome 

duplication.He concluded his lecture by discussing about the genome sequencing of the various plant species 

such as, Arabiodopsis, potato, grapevine, tomato and talked about the evolution of life by genome 

duplication.Faculty of Science and total 60 science students attended the event. Dr. Pinky Agarwal and Dr. 

Amarjeet Singh, Scientists, NIPGR attended the questions of the participants and gave vote of thanks. It was 

an intellectual and exciting experience for all the participants.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


